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I believe that affordable housing is essential now, however, we need to support sustainable growth and not rush through housing at the 
expense of the local economy, infrastruture and character of the borough. Each borough has its own unique characterisitcs which must be 
respected. I think the amount of housing you are proposing for each borough needs to be reassessed and modified and not have the same 
overall percentage for all the boroughs.
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